Fisher Theater Covid 19 Protocols

By attending an Event at an ATG venue, all patrons are acknowledging their consent to, and
agreed to abide by, the COVID-19 protocols that have been adopted by the venue.

Masks WILL BE REQUIRED to be worn by all patrons while in the venue regardless of
vaccination status.

Beginning October 10, 2021, all patrons must present proof of a negative Covid-19 test
(PCR or Rapid) taken within 72 hours of the event, OR proof of full Covid-19 vaccination
(2 dose at least 14 days prior to the event) with a government issued ID for entry. Other
protocols may be in effect at the time of Event. We reserve the right to unilaterally change
protocols according to updated public health guidance and applicable law. Protocols are
posted on each ATG venue website; specific patron requirements will be set forth in email
notifications. Any ticket holder who does not comply with any COVID-19 protocol may be
required to leave the venue without any entitlement to a refund. Guests with protocol
accessibility questions may call (313) 872-1000.

By purchasing a ticket for an Event, you are acknowledging that an inherent risk of
exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public place where people are present, and that you
and those in your party voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to COVID-19 and
agree not to hold The Fisher Theatre, The Ambassador Theatre Group, the venue,
Ticketmaster LLC, ATG’s Event Partners, or any of their affiliates, directors, officers,
employees, agents, contractors or volunteers liable for any illness or injury.

Children & ID

We require your government issued ID to match the name on your Covid vaccination card
or negative Covid test results.

Minors with proof of vaccination or negative test who do not have a government issued ID
(such as a school ID, learner's permit, or driver's license), will be admitted with a parent or
guardian.



